
KCCC 2025 Photo Directory 

KCCC’s Membership Ministry plans to publish the 2025 Photo 
Directory and will be preparing to take family photos on the following 
Sundays (4/6, 4/13, 4/27, 5/4, and 5/18).  All photos will be stored in the 
church’s database. 

The 2018 Photo Directory is posted in the lobby for your reference. 

Families that have photos in KCCC’s 2018 Photo Directory, please mark 
on the photo if you would like to either: 

(“V”) Use the existing photo       OR          (“X”) Take a new photo 

For families that do not have their photos in KCCC’s 2018 Photo 
Directory, please provide a recent family photo. 

There are two ways to submit the photos: 

1.    The church will take a photo for you and your family the following 
Sundays (4/6, 4/13, 4/27, 5/4, and 5/18) from 12:45 to 2:00pm in 
Room 303/4. We have allocated 5 minutes per family.  Please use the 
sign-up sheet in the lobby to register your preferred appointment time 
and make sure you arrive 5 minutes prior to the appointment time 
with your entire family. 

2.    Submit your own photo and email to membership@katyccc.org.  
Please include the name of the head of the family in both Chinese and 
in English on the title of your email. Please make sure the photo is in 
landscape orientation. The deadline to submit is 5/18/25. 

  



Families that are not included in the 2018 photo directory, and those not 
baptized nor have their church membership transferred in 2018-2025, 
please sign up for an appointment to have your photo taken by the 
church and fill out a KCCC – Household Information. 

  

Families who do not provide family photos will not be included in the 
2025 Photo Directory.  It is our hope that every one of our church 
families be included in the 2025 Photo Directory. 

  

 


